CITY OF STANWOOD
209 E. Broadway, P.0. Box 146
Stanwood, |1A 52337

Phone: (563) 942-3340 ® Fax: (563) 942-2045
Stanwood@netins.net

March 1%, 2023

Towa DNR Air Quality
Re: Ordered Demolition of 211 & 213 East Broadway Street

The City of Stanwood has ordered the demolition of the buildings at 211 & 213 East Broadway St. which
suffered significant structural deterioration and a partial collapse. Areas of the buildings are inaccessible
and will need to be demolished as a regulated asbestos containing material (RACM) demolition. Please
proceed with the demolition of the building as an Ordered Demolition per the IDNR requirements.

Demolition is to begin on or after March 8th, 2023 weather permitting.
I can be reached at (563)942-3340 or via e-mail at Stanwood@netins.net.
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“If Demolition Ordered by a Government Agency, Please Identify the Agency below: Provide the name
of the responsible official, title and agency, authority under which the order was issued and the date of the
order. A copy of the order from the government agency must be attached to the IDNR Demolition
Notification form.”

Housing & Community Development
36 North Center Street, Marshalltown, |A 50158 - Tel, (641) 754-5756 - Fax (641) 754-5742
The City of Marshalltown collaborates to provide a welcoming, safe, vibrant, and growing community.



